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IMPORTANT- PLEASE READ  
 
VA Home Affordable Modification Program (HAMP)  
VA has posted a Frequently Asked Questions document in association with the VA Making Home 
Affordable Program (Circular 26-10-02).  Please access this information on the VALERI website 
(http://homeloans.va.gov/valeri.htm) under the Frequently Asked Questions section. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The VALERI Support Team 
valerihelpdesk.vbaco@va.gov 
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